
Welcome to our team!
French Hinds Mott

Dear Student,

Welcome to Farms Intermediate School and to 5th grade! We are so delighted that you will be

in our classes; below is a note regarding school supplies. We have many exciting activities

planned and we are looking forward to a great year!

We do have supplies at school; however, we know some students prefer to use their own. The

following items are useful ‘tools’ for a successful 5th grader:

Individual Student Supplies

2 inch Binder or Trapper Keeper Highlighters

5-6 Folders (hole punched for binder) Markers (optional)

1 composition notebook Glue Stick

Zippered Pencil pouch Book for daily independent reading

Sticky Notes (3 X 3) Water Bottle (not flavored)

Mechanical pencils Healthy, nut free snack

Crayons or Colored Pencils Pen

1 Spiral notebook (for math - any kind is fine)

*****Please label your items with your first and last name.

The donation of antibacterial wipes, hand sanitizer, box of tissues, sandwich bags, as well as

gallon size bags would be greatly appreciated.

We cannot wait to see you and welcome you to our classes! If you have any questions or

concerns, please contact us at school.

Mrs. French staceyfrench@hartlandschools.us

Mrs. Hinds staceyhinds@hartlandschools.us

Mr. Mott johnmott@hartlandschools.us
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